
 

Policy for Posting  

Nonprofit Volunteer Positions 
 

In order for the New Mexico Society of CPAs to post a nonprofit or not-for-profit position 
free of charge on the Volunteer Connection page of the Society website, the following 
criteria must be met: 

1. The organization must be located in New Mexico or have a local branch in New 
Mexico.  

2. The advertisement must be for a volunteer, unpaid position.  
3. The organization must be a 501(c)(3).  
4. The organization must be “neutral” in nature and may not be directly affiliated 

with a political party or candidate.  
5. Positions may be posted for up to 90 days. If the position is not filled, the 

organization may reapply for a free posting after 30 days.  
6. The New Mexico Society of CPAs reserves the right to examine each request 

individually and only post positions on its website that it deems suitable.  

Organizations that do not meet the above criteria for a free web posting may pay the 
current advertising rate and have their open position posted to the online classifieds job 
postings web page.  

 
 


